
From: Jennifer Donatt  
To:  
Sent: Mon Mar 24 9:36 
Subject: Fwd: Power Lines 
 
 
I am a homeowner and reside at 2828 W. Evan Hewes Hwy Lot 18 Imperial, Ca. 
know as Imperial Lakes. Your purposed power lines would run right by our 
property . This place is very beautiful and those power lines would ruin our 
southerly view. Plus our property values will decease. Please reconsider 
your placement of the power lines. 
 
Thank you, 
Paul Donatt 
2828 W. Evan Hewes Hwy. Lot 18 
Imperial, Ca 92251 
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